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Date: 11 June 2019 

 
NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS 

 

Ex North East Asia to New Zealand – Rate Restoration 
Effective 1st July 2019 

 

 
OOCL would like to advise that in order to maintain a high standard of service to customers, 

there will be a Rate Restoration of US$300/20’ and US$600/40’ from  

1st July 2019, for both dry and refrigerated cargoes in the base ocean freight for cargoes from 

North East Asia to ports in New Zealand.    

 
This increase will apply on top of existing ongoing market rates and will be subject to 

accessorial surcharges applicable at the time of shipment.  

 
Note – dates are based on shipment onboard date. 
 

 
For further information, please kindly contact our local sales representatives. 

 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support of OOCL.  
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
OOCL (New Zealand) Ltd. 

The Environment: We take it personally 

 

Disclaimer : This email and all contents are subject to the following disclaimer: 
http://emaildisclaimer.oocl.com/default.html  
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